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Hi Courtney,
 
The pilot of N7013W provided the following information during a phone conversation:
 

The pilot recalled the accident occurring about 1300 CDT.  He was planning fly locally at the
Little Falls, MN airport (LXL)

 
On initial takeoff, after climbing to about 100 ft agl, the aircraft entered a left turn that he
wasn’t able to counteract.

 
The aircraft subsequently impacted the ground to the left side of the runway. 

 
The pilot did not think there were any issues related to a loss of engine power or the
weather. 

 
The flight was his first since July 2019, when he had started to rebuild the aircraft.  He did not
have pilot’s license; he’d flown about 20 hours in a Cessna 152 as a student.

 
The pilot stated he did not possess an aircraft mechanic’s license; he had often worked as a
mechanic on cars.  

 
He described his injuries as minor, with no bone fractures or hospitalization. 

 
Attached is FSDO provided information.
 
Blue Skies ..
 
Mike
 
 
 
 




N7013W







Aircraft departed rwy 31 with the intention of only 
flying 10-15 feet above the rwy surface







After take-off the engine coughed/sputtered prompting the pilot to complete a go-
around maneuver







Pilot stated that the aircraft rolled to the left and he was unable to arrest the roll







The aircraft crashed approximately 200 yards southwest of the runway
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